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Title: Establishment of a national OID Registration Authority for Bolivia 

 

Attached is a letter co-signed by the Ministry of Public Works, Services and 

Housing (Administration representing the ITU Member State) and by Instituto Boliviano de 

Normalización y Calidad (IBNORCA) (organization representing the ISO Member Body), 

informing that, in agreement with the provisions of Recommendation ITU-T X.660 | 

ISO/IEC 9834-1, the Autoridad de Regulación y Fiscalización de Telecomunicaciones y 

Transportes (ATT) will be operating the Registration Authority for the country OID of 

Plurinational State of Bolivia: 
{joint-iso-itu-t(2) country(16) bo(68)}. 

 

Contact information for the registration authority is given in the attachment. 

 

This is issued to both ITU-T SG 17 and ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 for their records. 

 

Attachment: letter received from Bolivia (in PDF format), followed by the translation in 

English provided by the ITU 
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La Paz, 10 April 2015 
 
To: Mr Martin EUCHNER, Counsellor, ITU/TSB 

From: Ministry of Public Works, Services and Housing 
Plurinational State of Bolivia 

Our ref.: VMTEL – DESP No. 0189/2015 

Subject: Object identifiers (OIDs) 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
We the undersigned, representing the office of the Deputy Minister of Telecommunications 

under the Ministry of Public Works, Services and Housing, as a Member of ITU, and the 

Instituto Boliviano de Normalización y Calidad (IBNORCA) [Bolivian Institute for 

Standardization and Quality], as a correspondent member of the International Organization 

for Standardization (ISO) for the Plurinational State of Bolivia, have jointly agreed to delegate 

responsibility for the registration of object identifiers (OIDs) to the Autoridad de Regulación y 

Fiscalización de Telecomunicaciones y Transportes (ATT) [Telecommunications and 

Transport Regulatory and Control Authority]. 

 

The contact person is Mr Luis Felipe Guzmán Sanjinés, acting Executive Director, tel. 591 – 

22 772266, e-mail Iguzman@att.gob.bo, PO Box no. 6692. He will be responsible for 

registration of OIDs at the national level, with the following tree: {joint-iso-itu-t(2) country(16) 

BO(068), in accordance with Recommendation ITU-T X.660 | ISO/IEC 9834-1. 

 

It is agreed that this information will be registered by ITU-T and ISO/IEC and may be 

published in the OID repository. It has also been agreed that if this information changes, 

ITU-T SG-17 and ISO/IEC JTC1/SC 6 will be informed. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
(signed) 
 
Marco Antonio Vásquez Quiroga 
Deputy Minister of Telecommunications 
 
José Durán Guillén 
Executive Director 
IBNORCA 

___________ 
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